
ADEPT Sout East Board Meeting Notes 6th March 2025 

The SEDEPT board met on 6th March to discuss devolution and local government 
reorganisation.  Richard Enderby of MHCLG joined the meeting and give us an update on 
elements of the programmes. 

  

A broad discussion on the topics was had from a number of authorities who are currently in the 
devolution priority programme and/or subject to LGR 

  

Kylie Russell gave an update on ADEPT activities over the last quarter and events coming up 

 


